Public Service Association of New South Wales

General Secretary: Stewart Little • President: Kylie McKelvie

160 Clarence Street, Sydney GPO Box 3365, Sydney NSW 2001

Telephone: Facsimile:

1300 772 679

Internet: ABN:

02 9262 1623 www.psa.asn.au 83 717 214 309

In reply please quote: TW:MG



16th February 2017

Mr Andrew Fraser, MP 1/9 Park Avenue **COFFS HARBOUR NSW 2450**

Dear Mr Fraser,

Following your recent public remarks about the excellent work of Housing NSW in your region, the Public Service Association requests you call on the Premier to stop the sell off of this vital public service.

Your view on Prime 7 television that Housing NSW on the mid north coast was being disproportionally targeted in the privatisation process due to the service being "the most efficient area in the state", was shocking but most refreshing.

In short, Housing NSW in your area is a victim of its success.

I am sure you agree that, given Housing NSW is obviously providing a quality service and sound value for the community, it should remain in public hands.

I request you convey this view to the Premier and take a strong stand for the people in your electorate who depend on the expert public services of Housing NSW.

Yours faithfully,

Troy Wright

Assistant General Secretary